
 
 

Corona, the STUWO and YOU! 
 

We always put people first and we at STUWO do everything we can to offer you security 
through the best possible implementation of the measures specified by the federal 
government. We would like to inform you about how we are currently acting and what we 
are doing to counteract the Corona crisis from our side.  
 
We also ask for your support!  
Please always wear a mouth and nose protection in all public areas of your STUWO dorm 
and keep distance to other residents and our employees. 
 
Our administrative offices: 
We at STUWO feel obliged to continue to serve you as best as possible, so feel free to 
contact us. We thank you for your understanding in limiting our communication to emails 
and phone calls as much as possible. The most effective way to avoid transmitting the 
virus is to distance yourself and avoid personal contact. This is the only way to ensure the 
best possible protection for our customers - i.e. for you - but also for our administrative 
staff. We request our dorm employees to implement all the currently specified guidelines. 
In addition, all common rooms in our STUWO dorms will continue to be thoroughly and 
intensively cleaned and disinfected. 
 
When moving out but also when moving in: 
Here, as well, we ask you to refrain from direct contact as much as possible.  
Attention: When entering Austria, it is essential to observe the current entry regulations. 
Home quarantine and a negative COVID test may be required! 
 
For our suppliers and partners : 
We now would like to pull together with you as well. Please find options together with us 
to avoid any personal contacts and risk situations and at the same time to optimally 
implement the measures of the federal government. 
 
A look into the future:  
Unfortunately, we don't know how long this challenging time will last for you and for us, 
but we ask for your understanding and cooperation in the implementation of the 
currently necessary measures!  
 
The entire STUWO team says "Thank you" for your support!  
 
"Together we can do it" - we firmly believe in it, because our solidarity is exemplary and we 
will do everything in the next weeks and months to ensure that it stays that way.  
 
 
Board of the STUWO AG  
And your employees 


